

CHURCH CALENDAR JULY 2025

Please remember to inquire with the office in regard to reserving our common spaces. An asterisk indicates an event when an outside group is using our facilities.

S	e group is using	Т	W	Т	F	S
		Centering Prayer Group in the Parish Office at 1:30	2	Parish Office Closed in Observance of Independence Day.	4	5
First Fruits Sunday 9:30 in the Church	7	8 Centering Prayer Group in the Parish Office at 1:30	Parish Office closed at Noon for Professional Development Music in the Labyrinth at 6:30 P.M.	*No Crisis Assistance	11	12
9:30 in the Chapel	ECW in the Parish House at Noon	Centering Prayer Group in the Parish Office at 1:30	VBS Volunteer Meeting at 6:00 P.M. in the Parish House	*No Crisis Assistance Parent to Parent in the Parish House 5:00-9:00 P.M.	18	19
9:30 in the Church	21	Centering Prayer Group in the Parish Office at 1:30	Poetry Potluck and Labyrinth Walk at 6:30 P.M.	*No Crisis Assistance	25	26
27 9:30 in the Chapel	28	29 Centering Prayer Group in the Parish Office at 1:30	30	*No Crisis Assistance ——— Parent to Parent in the Parish House 5:00-9:00 P.M.		

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Upcoming Closing

The Parish Office will be <u>open until Noon on Wednesday</u>, <u>July 9th for staff professional development</u>. The Crisis Assistance and Step Ahead programs will be <u>closed for the month of July</u>.

Centering Prayer Group

The Centering Prayer group continues to gather <u>every Tuesday at 1:30 in the Parish Office</u> Conference Room.

Music in the Labyrinth Summer Series

Make sure to join us for two special events in July! On Wednesday, July 9th, Steve Holman will be playing cello at 6:30 P.M. On Wednesday, July 23rd, there will be a Poetry Potluck at Labyrinth walk at 6.30 P.M.

ECW in July

ECW will hold a crafting day on <u>Monday</u>, <u>July 14th at Noon in the Parish House</u>. Bring your own craft to do while enjoying fellowship, get ideas for simple crafts, or make some crafts with provided supplies. All are welcome and lunch will be provided!

Vacation Bible School

Save the date for <u>Vacation Bible School at St. Paul's on August 6th, 7th, and 8th from 5:30 to 8:00 p.m.</u> Make sure to check the latest edition of the E-news for links to register to attend VBS, as well as a link to register as a volunteer. There will be a VBS volunteer interest meeting on <u>July 16th at 6:00 P.M. in the Parish House.</u> If you have any questions, please contact Rachel Minick.

Hospitality House Partnership

We continue to collect paper products for the future residents. These include paper towels, toilet paper, tissues, etc., and can be dropped off in the Commons, or in the Parish Office during business hours.

Summer Clothing Needed

Please keep our Crisis Assistance Ministry in mind this summer! We are currently in need of summer style clothing for men, women, and children.